Dear Family and Friends,

We hope you are well. Robin and | are fine here in Amman.
One of our concerns was selling our car (2011 Hyundai Elantra) before traveling to the USA.

Last night a man who had looked at our car drove by our house and saw me standing by the front gate.
He said, "Hello, Richard. It's me Hani".

| had been thinking about Hani that day and about calling him to see if he was still interested in buying
the car at the price he had suggested.

| spoke to him through his car window and asked if he was still interested in buying the car. He said,
"Yes." So we took the car to an inspection garage. It passed. We came back to my house and the
negotiations began. He said his price and | said mine. Then | went back to our bedroom and asked Robin.
She held out for a higher amount than the buyer seemed to want to give. In the end he paid Robin's
price.

| told him that my standing outside and him passing by in his car were arrangements that were made by
God. He agreed.

He gave me earnest money for the car and said he would be back in the morning with the rest of the
money. He came as promised. We got the insurance changed to his name. He gave us the rest of the
money. We transferred the title of the car from Robin and me to him. We declared to the official that
we were selling the car to the gentleman. A new license was issued in his name. He drove us home.

With some of the money received for the car, we will be able to pay for shipping our personal property

from Amman to Marion, Indiana. We will also have some funds to cover other costs that will occur as we
prepare to leave Jordan.

Robin and | both were allowing ourselves to be worried about not selling or car. But the Lord took care
of it in his amazing ways. Praise the Lord.

We spoke with another friend who owns a rental car business. This afternoon after selling the car, we
went to his business and rented a car at a great rate for the remaining 28 days here. He gave us a great
rate. We have known and worked with each other in church ministry since 1981.

Thank you for praying for us as we prepare to move.

Now we invite you to join with us in prayer that:

1. We will sell all of our furniture (60% is sold).



2. We will be ready for the movers when they come on January 17.
3. Dick will get 4 articles written for a Christian encyclopedia
4. The apartment will be clean and repainted by January 28.

5. We will complete our annual physicals.
6. We will meet the people God has for us to see as we say goodbye to Jordan

7. Our yearlong schedule of visits to supporters in the United States will continue to develop.

We know that God answers prayer. Please pray with us that God will answer these prayers and others in
the coming month.

Sincerely,

Dick and Robin Hart



